
 Mass Intentions 

 

 

   
  MONDAY, DECEMBER 11 
  8:30 am   Joanne Doherty, Anna Compeau, 
  Marilyn Resurreccion 
12:00 pm For the people of the parish 
  TUESDAY, DECEMBER 12 
  8:30 am Jack & Emily Del Giudice 
  Julissa Novillo (Healing) 
12:00 pm For the people of the parish 
     WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 13 
  8:30 am Thomas De Quinzio, Richard Herbert, 
  Patricia Donnelly 
12:00 pm Robert Gero 
  THURSDAY, DECEMBER 14  
   8:30 am  Xavier Atencio, Art Walsh 
 12:00 pm For the people of the parish 
  FRIDAY, DECEMBER 15  
  8:30 am Joseph Patrick Donnelly, 
  Patricia Donnelly 
12:00 pm Msgr. Vincent Puma, Albert J. Salko 
  SATURDAY, DECEMBER 16 
  8:30 am    George & Elizabeth Lawrence,  
  Anthony Accorsy 
  5:00 pm Samuel Giordano, Sr.,  
  Antoinette Orlando, Ralph Cervone, 
  Fred & Sue Allocco, 
  Joseph Heilmann, Sr.,  
  The Ardolino & Mara Families 
  7:00 pm Luis Hector Correa Bictarcort 
                          SUNDAY, DECEMBER 17 
  7:15 am Angela & Carmine Toto, Sr.,  
  Raimondo Oliva, Irene D'Amelio, 
  Rita, Yotson & Patrick Lovas 
  9:00 am Antoinette DeLuca, Doug Wallace,  
  Joseph Amato, Mary Landolfi,  
  Kevin Carey 
10:30 am Ann Garrosino,  Ronald Liggett, 
  Michael & Madeline Sereno,  
  Pietro & Carolina Allocca,  
  Umberto & Antonia Caputo 
12:00 pm Dominic De Marzo, Mary Grasso, 
  Antoinette Tirella, Theresa Jagiello, 
  The Oreste De Fronzo Family 
  John Laden 
 
   
   

 

Sacraments 

 
 

 Go therefore, and make 
disciples of all nations, baptizing in the 
name of the Father and of the Son, and 
of the Holy Spirit, teaching them to 

observe all that I have commanded you.  
                   (Matthew 28: 19-20) 
 

Alice Azalea Peterson, Stella Laine Richards 
who were baptized December 3, 2017 

 
For the reason a man shall leave his father and mother 
and be joined to his wife, and the two 
shall become one flesh. So they are no 
longer two, but one flesh. Therefore, what 
God has joined together, no human being 
must separate.                                   
    (Matthew 19:5-6) 
  

 
 

Andrea Picillo, Melissa Winters, Jacob Shaw, 
Elinor Mantone,  Ricky Carroll, Aria Rose,  

Joseph Stephen De Lara 
 

PRAY FOR THOSE WHO HAVE GONE HOME 
 TO THE LORD: 

Lord for your faithful people life is changed not ended. 
When the body of our earthly dwelling lies in death we 
gain an everlasting dwelling place in heaven.  
 

 
FINANCIAL BLESSINGS 

 
The weekend collection for Saturday/Sunday, 
December 2/3 amounted to $25,840.00. Your 
generosity to our Church is gratefully appreciated. 
 

CHILDREN'S COLLECTION 
 

Our children’s collection for St. Peter's Orphanage for 
the weekend of December 2/3 amounted to $132.00.  
Thank you girls and boys for helping. 
 

The weekend collection for Saturday/Sunday, 
March 4/5 amounted to $21,830.00. Your 
generosity to our Church is gratefully 
appreciated. 

CHILDREN'S COLLECTION 
Our children’s collection for St. Peter's 
Orphanage for the weekend of March 4/5 
amounted to $45.  Thank you girls and boys 
for helping. 



 

 Second Sunday of Advent                    December 10, 2017  

 
Mary visits us every day: 

Feast of Our Lady of Guadalupe 
 Celebrating every year the feast of Our Lady of Guadalupe, we as Catholics may say that God loves us a lot for 
having given us a Mother that is always taking care of us; a mother that is always helping us that all our prayers might be 
answered through her intercession. Through this feast of our Lady, we can experience her visitation in our lives and even 
more in our homes.  
 Our Lady appeared to San Juan Diego on December 12, 1531, five times and talked to him in his native language 
called  Nahualtl. San Juan Diego was a simple famer and laborer who grew up under different beliefs, but converted to 
Catholicism . These details might be significant and helpful for our spiritual growth. Mary can visit us not only five times 
but as many as we invoke her presence into our lives and she also understands and talks in our natives languages.  
 On this feast let’s present all our intentions without any doubts and fears and she, Our Lady, would intercede for 
all of us and our hearts would have what is needed.  
 

Memorare of Our Lady of Guadalupe 
 “Remember, O most gracious Virgin of Guadalupe, that in your heavenly apparitions on the Mount of Tepeyac, 
you promised to show your compassion and pity towards all who, loving and trusting you, seek your help and call upon you 
in their necessities and afflictions. You promised to hear our supplications, to dry our tears, and to give us consolation and 
relief. 
 Never has it been known that anyone who fled to your protection, implored your help, or sought your 
intercession, was left unaided. Inspired by this confidence, we fly to you, O Mary, ever-Virgin Mother of the true God! 
Though grieving under the weight of our sins, we come to prostrate ourselves before you. We fully trust that, standing 
beneath your shadow and protection, nothing will trouble or afflict us, nor do we need to fear illness or misfortune, or any 
other sorrow. 

 O Virgin of Guadalupe, you want to remain with us through your admirable Image, you who are our Mother, our 
health, and our life. Placing ourselves beneath your maternal gaze, and having recourse to you in all our necessities, we 

need do nothing more. 
O Holy Mother of God, despite not our petitions, but in your mercy hear and answer us.” Amen  

(taken from America Needs Fatima-website) 
Have a blessed feast day of Our Lady of Guadalupe!    Fr. Darwin 
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 GREET TEAM FOR CHRISTMAS MASSES! 
 

As we all know, St. Vincent’s gets a lot of visitors and family during our Christmas 
Masses. This is a wonderful gift to our parish but one that requires lots of help with 
making people feel welcome and providing a safe place to worship.   We must always 
be aware of safety on our campus. 
In order to provide a safe and welcoming worship experience this Christmas, we will 
need lots of extra help at ALL our Masses, and especially on Dec. 24.  School Building, 
parking lot, Church, St. Paul Inside the Walls --  all will require personnel to insure the 

safety of all. 
Please consider sharing  a bit of your Christmas time so that we can be assured of providing a secure and welcoming 
environment. 
Join the Greet Team to lend a hand –  
Meet with Father George on Wednesday Dec. 13th  at 7:30 PM in the Parish Media Center.  Please enter the Parish 
Ministry Center from the Green Village Road entrance or rear parking lot and ring the Media Center bell!  Thank you! 
 

Stewardship 

December 10, 2017 - 2nd Sunday of Advent 
“Prepare the way of the Lord…” - MARK 1:3 

 
We are all called to live a holy life. We are all called to invite others to live holy lives. Living a 
stewardship lifestyle, being grateful and generous with our gifts, does just that – it puts us 
on the path to holiness and it invites others to be holy, too. 

 
 
 

 
DECEMBER AT ST. VINCENT MARTYR PARISH 

Since everyone is busy this Month, we wanted to help you enter into this season of preparation and light.  Below are 
the details about the events, liturgies, service opportunities and fellowship happening with your parish family. 

DEC. 12:  OUR LADY OF GUADALUPE 
o Bilingual Rosary followed by Mass will begin with a procession from the Mary Grotto in our Parking Lot.  

Please dress for the weather and join us for this powerful devotion to our Blessed Mother , Patroness of the 
Americas. Reception to follow. 

DEC. 16 – 24:  SPANISH NOVENA 
o Join our Latino community in the Columbian Tradition of the Novena to the Christ Child in the Community 

Room at 7:00 PM nightly. 
DEC. 18 

o Parish Penance Service:  7:00 PM in the Church.  The Gift of God’s mercy is a wonderful way to prepare for 
our Christmas celebration. 

DEC. 24 – 25 
Feast of the Nativity Mass Schedule: 

o Dec. 24th at 4:00 PM – Mass in the Church; Mass in the Lower Church (Gym) and Mass at St. Paul Inside the 
Walls 

o 6:00 PM – Mass in the Church; 8:00 PM – Mass in the Church in Spanish 
o 10 :00 PM Prelude of Christmas Music (Adult Choir) followed by the Solemn Mass of Christmas at 10:30 PM 
o Dec. 25th:  Masses at 7:15 AM; 9:00 AM; 10:30 AM and Noon. All in the Church ONLY. 

DEC. 31 – JAN. 1 
o The Solemnity of Mary, Mother of God (This year this is NOT a Holy Day of Obligation since it falls on a 

Monday.) 
o Mass Schedule:  Sunday at 5:00 PM; Jan. 1 at 9:00 AM and 11:00 AM. 



FROM FATHER GEORGE . .  
 

I  recently came across this testimonial in a magazine 
sent to me by Boston College . . .  
As I recall what Boston College set as a foundation for 
me, the following seem central: 
1.)  A commitment to serve and care, especially for 
those who are vulnerable. 
2.)  A open, deep regard for all, regardless of their 
formal roles/positions. 
3.)  A constant curiosity of how to make and leave 
things better. 
4.)  A global interest and a sense of human 
connectedness. 
5.)  A desire to have an impact for good and to 
question the status quo for the purpose of sense-
making. 
6.)  A willingness to stand up for dignity, civility, and 
integrity. 
Sounds like good things are happening in our Catholic 
higher institutions of learning is good food for thought 
for us all. 

Pastoral Council Minutes 
from the November 27, 2017 meeting 

 The meeting opened with prayer. 
Lenore Luckey updated members about the 
Welcoming Committee's focus group results.  
The Council's Communications subcommittee 
reported on the three goals it has established. 
The Enhancing Ministries, Strategic Planning, and 
Attracting New Parishioners subcommittees will work 
together to prepare a parish census and parish survey 
with an eye to identifying an updated three to 
five year Vision statement. 
Father George updated the group on marketing plans, 
safety issues, and engaging the town to change the 
ordinance and rezone to allow additional handicapped 
spaces around our site. 
The 2018 Recruitment schedule was presented. 
Ear to the Ground issues included a request for a 
water fountain (We have one at the south entrance.), 
"Beacons" not always being out at weekend masses, 
and a copy of an article regarding silence and prayer 
at mass as opposed to idle chit chat. We discussed a 
distinction between the actual start of mass and the 
time waiting for mass to begin. During Advent as part 
of our welcoming before Mass we will request a few 
moments of silence to prepare ourselves for the 
liturgy. 
The meeting ended with a prayer. 
Our next meeting will be at 7:30 p.m.  on 
Monday, January 29, 2018 in the St. Peter's room. 

CHRISTMAS DECORATION MEMORIALS 
 
 

 
 
 

This year we will celebrate our First Christmas in our 
newly renovated church.  We look forward to spending 
the Christmas Season together in prayer and 
celebration. It has been our custom here to make 
donations in memory of loved ones toward the flowers 
and plants that will decorate our worship space during 
the Christmas season. A booklet will be published of all 
memorial donations received. Please return the special 
envelope in your envelope packet no later than Friday, 
December 15. Extra envelopes will be available in the 
church vestibule and the Parish Office. 
 
If you would like to make a donation for one of the 
new wreaths in the church, please send a check for 
$100 to the Parish Office.  These donations will be 
recognized in the Church and on our website.   
 

 
HOLIDAY GIFT CARDS 

 
Once again Holiday Gift Cards will be available for sale 
through St. Vincent Martyr School.  Cards to hundreds of 
retailers are available such as, Macy’s, VISA, Bed Bath & 
Beyond, AMC Movies, Chipotle, Dick’s, CVS, American 
Express, Amazon to name just a few . . .  as well as some 
local Madison stores.  Orders will be placed on Mondays 
(12/11 & 12/18) and cards will be available 3 days later.  
Order forms can be found in the main office of the 
school, the Parish office lobby as well as at the two main 
entrances to the church. ALL order forms and payments 
must be in by Monday, December 18 at 9:00 am.  
Payment in cash or check (made out to ‘SVMS HSA’), 
must accompany the order form.  Please mail or drop off 
the order form and payment to SVMS (Main School 
Office), 26 Green Village Rd., Madison, NJ 07940: Attn. 
Holiday Gift Card Order - SCRIP.  We will call you as soon 
as your cards are available for pick up.  Percentages 
donated back to SVM from your purchases are listed 
next to each store.  This is an easy way to get many of 
your gifts on your Holiday list taken care of.  Thank you 
so much for your support. 
 

We wish you and yours a very Merry Christmas. 

https://www.bing.com/images/search?q=poinsettias&id=C36DB2422188D3C9EF2F7F45E77B2B80933D0CBB&FORM=IARRTH


Prayer 

 
Our Lady of Guadalupe 

Patroness of the Americas 
Saint Vincent Martyr Parish 

Welcomes you to celebrate the Feast of Our Lady 
Tuesday, December 12, 2017 

7:00 p.m. Procession, 7:30 p.m. 
bi-lingual Mass in the church 
A Mariachi Band to serenade 

Our Lady 
Bring your friends and family 

Refreshments to follow 
 

 
ROSARY ALTAR SOCIETY 

In lieu of our regular monthly meeting, please join us on 
Tuesday, December 12 at the Mass for Our Lady of 
Guadalupe with a candlelight procession followed by 
Mass. Light refreshments after. 
Please note that beginning with the January 8 meeting 
we will pray the Rosary at 7:00 p.m. in the Parish Center 
for the winter months. 

 
 

We are fortunate this weekend to welcome Fr. George 
Collins, SJ, Spiritual Director of Loyola Jesuit Center in 
Morristown who will be leading our Men's Retreat on 
January 12 - 14. He will be speaking at the 5.00 p.m., 9:00 
and 10:30 a.m. Masses. For more information visit the 
Loyola website at Loyola.org or contact any of the men 
listed below. 
Jim Penders    
jpenders@optonline.net   
973-377-8803    
 
Mike Newman 
mnewman@acornfs.com 
973-822-2078 
 
Steve Penders 
spenders@commandfinancial.com 
973-443-0570 
 
Jim Perrello 
Jim.perrello@gmail.com 
646-334-4772 
 
Bill Rojack 
Brojack16@me.com 
973-377-1962 
 

CHRISTMAS OUTREACH 
This weekend is the last weekend of the Giving Tree.  
Please return all gifts to the Community Room of the 
Parish Ministry Center by 3:00 pm on SUNDAY, 
DECEMBER 10, 2017.   
The process of sorting and bagging gifts is one that 
takes time so if you have an hour to spare on Sunday, 
December 10, your help would be greatly appreciated.  
We will be in the Community Room of the Parish 
Ministry Center from 9:00 am onwards.  If you have 
any questions, please contact Jeanne Buckley on 201-
988-4246 or via email at jeanneb1967@optonline.net. 

 

Adult Confirmation Classes 
St. Vincent is now offering an 
adult Confirmation process for 
any interested baptized Catholic. 
Generally, this formation process 

will involve instruction and faith sharing sessions starting 
in January and leading up to Confirmation at the Easter 
Vigil.  The instruction process will take place jointly with 
the RCIA through Easter. The focus of the program is to 
connect the practice of our Catholic Faith to our 
experiences in our everyday lives. For many who 
participate in this program, it is an opportunity to see, 
for the first time, the faith of the Church with an adult 
understanding. The resources are varied and many and 
they include a scripture study of the Gospels, The US 
Catholic Catechism for Adults, the Bible and some of the 
Vatican II documents. Participants will look at how their 
image of God affects the way they are in relationship 
with Him and spend significant time connecting daily life 
with the underlying meaning of incarnation and 
Eucharist. Classes begin on January 4 at 7:30 PM in the 
Parish Media Center. To register or for more 
information, please contact Jan at 
jan.figenshu@svmnj.org or ext. 253. 
 
 

ROSARY 
The Rosary is prayed every morning Monday - Saturday 
at 8:00 a.m. followed by Mass at 8:30 a.m. Let us 
continue this devotion to our Blessed Mother. 
Remember the Rosary Altar Society meets every 2nd 
Monday of the month. 
 

WEEKLY HOLY HOUR AND DIVINE MERCY CHAPLET 
We are hosting a Holy Hour immediately after the Noon 
Mass each Thursday. During the Holy Hour we will recite 
the Chaplet of the Divine Mercy and have some quiet 
time of reflection.  All are welcome to share in this holy 
hour. 
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SCHEDULE FOR 4TH
 SUNDAY OF ADVENT/CHRISTMAS EVE 

 
The Fourth Sunday in Advent is also Christmas Eve.  
Masses on that weekend will be held in the Church.  We 
will have the usual weekend schedule to celebrate the 
4th Sunday of Advent, but with no Noon Mass.   
We are blessed at St. Vincent’s that so many of our 
parish families bring their families and guests to worship 
with us on Christmas Eve and Christmas Morning.  In 
order to assure that our Campus and our Worship Spaces 
are safe, secure and prayerful we are initiating some new 
plans for Christmas at St. Vincent’s. In order to 
accommodate our numbers, we continue to use a THIRD 
location for our early Vigil Christmas Eve.  Mass will be 
celebrated at 4:00 PM in all three locations: 
 
V The Church The Lower Church (auditorium) 
V St. Paul Inside the Wall, 205 Madison Ave., 

Madison.   
V The other Christmas Eve Masses will be 

celebrated in the Church at 6:00 PM; 8:00 PM 
(Spanish); and 10:30 PM.  The Choir will share 
their gifts with a Christmas Carol Prelude on 
Dec. 24th at 10 PM. 

V Christmas Day Masses will follow the usual 
Sunday schedule with all celebrated in the  

V Church.   

 

EDUCATION 

 
RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 

 
Christian Faith Formation Program upcoming dates and 
times to note: 
Faith Family Sunday:  January 7, 2018 at 10:00 am in the 
Community Room 
Hope Family Sunday:  January 28, 2018 at 10:00 am in 
the Gym to begin hospitality for Catholic Schools week 
then the Community Room for the lesson 
Traditional Monday program: December 11 - 3:30 pm  
6th grade: January 7 at 1:00 pm 
7th grade: December 17 at 1:00 pm 
8th grade: December 17 at 5:00 pm 
Children's Programs 
 
Moms with Little Ones 
With Christmas right around the corner and busy 
schedules, we will skip a few playgroups during the 
upcoming weeks.  We will meet on December 12. We 
will not meet for playgroup on December 19, 26, and 
January 2. Playgroup will resume on January 9.  
 
 
 

Children's Liturgy of the Word 
We invite our little parishioners 
between the K-2nd grade to join us 
for the Children's Liturgy of the Word 
during the 9:00 am Mass. Lectionary 

based activity sheets are distributed to each child at the 
conclusion of the session. 
 
Catechesis of the Good 
Shepherd Level 1 and 2 
Registrations are a must. Please 
contact the Christian Formation 
Office for a form for level 1. The 
preschool Catechesis group will 
now be meeting in a school classroom at the 9am mass, 
while Level 2 will meet bi-weekly in the rectory 
basement (simultaneously during the duration of the 
9am Mass). Those registered between grade 1-5 please 
see your scheduled dates.  
 
God's Rainbow 
Kindergarten through 5th graders who have special 

needs, meet the first Sunday of the 
month in the school building in Room 
113 for the duration of the 900 am. We 
will be meeting January 7. Registration to 
participate is required so please contact 
the CF office for further details. 

 
YOUTH  NEWS 

 
1.) Alpha follow-up is tonight, Sunday, December 10 
from 7:15 - 8:45 p.m. in the Youth Center. Please use the 
direct basement entrance. 
2.) Wantioch retreat team meets on Tuesday, December 
12 at 7:00 p.m. in the Youth Center. 
3.) Sprantioch team meetings begin this week on 
Wednesday, December 13 at 5:30 p.m. for co-directors 
and 7:00 p.m. for all team members in the Youth Center. 
4.) Thank you to all who helped bake and pack the 
cookies that were sent this week to college freshmen 
who served on Youth Ministry retreat teams last year - 
25 boxes were went to all who are missed! Thanks again! 
5.) Attention Young Adults - I can use help with Antioch 
this winter and spring and also Alpha. Contact Anne 
Marie if you can assist at annemarie.gisoldi@svmnj.org 
or leave a message on the Youth line at 973-377-4000, 
ext. 300. 
6.) Any high school student needing to register for Youth 
Ministry can find the necessary materials on the parish  
website, www.swvmnj.org under Youth Ministry or leave 
a message for Anne Marie at 973-377-4000, ext. 300 or 
for Jody on Thursdays and Fridays at 973-377-4000, ext. 
301. 



COME AND SEE  
3 – 6 Year Old Program 

St. Vincent Martyr School 
Pre K 3 – Kindergarten 

973-377-1104 x 203 

 

 

Ministry 

 

EVA'S KITCHEN 
Thank you to all of the casserole makers and servers who 
helped to make our December visit a success. With your 
assistance, we were able to serve approximately 150 of 
our brothers and sisters and also gave them a container 
of food to take with them. 
God's blessings to you and your families from the clients 
at Eva's.           Joan Graziano and Berkis Oliveris 
  

HOPE HOUSE FOOD COLLECTION 
Next weekend, December 16/17 is our monthly 
collection of food for Hope House, Dover. Your generous 
donations of canned goods, personal toiletries, 
detergents, cereals, coffee, tea, etc. Products like Ensure 
would help to meet the needs of those who are 
malnourished. Please be as generous as your means 
permit to help those in need. Hope House is grateful for 
our generosity. 

PANCAKE BREAKFAST WITH SANTA 
SUNDAY, DECEMBER 10 

8:00 - 11:30 a.m. 
Holy Family Gym, Florham Park 

 
 

$6.00 per person/$25 max per family 
Free digital picture with Santa 

Proceeds benefit the annual KofC 
Scholarship Fund 

 
A Family Perspective 

 
Why is it so hard to forgive, yet so easy to get even? 
Listen to John the Baptist in today's gospel and repent of 
the anger and ugly feelings which block your ability to 
forgive. This Christmas give a gift which makes a 
difference. Give forgiveness. 

ONLINE GIVING  OPTIONS  
FOR WEEKLY AND ONE TIME GIFTS 

 
I'd like to invite you to join Faith Direct, our parish's 
electronic giving program. Our to-do lists can get lengthy 
during this season, but Faith Direct's Giving program will 
give you one less thing to remember each week -- no 
more envelopes to find before you go to Mass. 
Visit www.faithdirect.net and use our church code:  
NJ740 
Thank you for your continued support of our parish 
family! 
 

 
 

Eastern 
Europe 
Tour - 

13 Days 

Poland/Prague/Vienna 
St. Vincent Martyr Church and 

Good Shepherd Church, Andover 
led by Fr. Przemyslaw Gawlik and Fr. Michal Szwarc 

September 17 - 29, 2018 
Included: round trip airfare, taxes & surcharges, first class 

hotels, breakfast & dinner daily, daily Mass, price based on 
double occupancy and much more. 

Pilgrimage cost per person - $3,495.00 
Depart Newark Airport 

 

In the Community 

 
St. Paul Abbey, Route 206, Newton has thousands of  
Christmas trees ready to choose 'n' cut , 7 days a week 
through December 23 from 9:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m. There is 
also a gift shop with many items for your Christmas list, 
including books, statues, jewelry and more. 
YMCA Staff Needed, Infant teachers to work with kids at 
the F.M. Kirby Children's Center. Applicants must be 
reliable, dependable and love working with children. Great 
benefits, bi-lingual a plus. Must be CPR/AED certified. 
Contact Bella Dapilma at 973-3677-4945, ext 3236 for more 
information. 
Madison Community House, is offering a lecture on January 
4 at 10:00 a.m. given by Jane Mackesy, past president of the 
Hudson County Genealogical & Historical Society. She will 
discuss tried-and-true means of researching family 
members and discovering details of your family's past. 

 



   San Vicente Mártir 

Diciembre 10, 2017 

 Experiencia Hispana  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

La colecta del Pasado 2 de 

Diciembre fue de 589 dólares. 

 

Dios multiplique su 

generosidad. 

 

 

Lecturas para esta semana- 

Domingo 10-Sábado 16 

Domingo:  
Is. 40, 1-5, 9-11 
Salmo: 85, 9-10 
2Pedro 3, 8-14 
Mc. 1, 1-8 
 
Lunes: 
Is. 35, 1-10 
Salmo: 85, 9AB. Y 10, 11-12 
Lucas 5, 17-26 
 
Martes: Fiesta de Ntra. Sra. de 
Guadalupe 
Zacarías 2, 14-17 ó Ap. 11, 19ª, 12, 1-
6ª, 10AB 
Salmo: Judit 13, 18BCDE, 19 
Lc 1, 26-38 
 
Miércoles: Memoria de Sta. Lucía  
Is. 40, 25-31 
Salmo: 103, 1-2, 3-4, 8 y 10 
Mt 11, 28-30 
 
Jueves: Memoria de San Juan de la 
Cruz, sacerdote y doctor de la Iglesia 

Is. 41, 13-20 
Salmo: 145, 1 y 9, 10-11 
Mt 11, 11-15 
  
Viernes:  
Is. 48, 17-19 
Salmo:1, 1-4 y 6 
Mateo 11, 16-19 
 
Sábado: 
Sir. 48, 1-4, 9-11 
Salmo: 80, 2AC y 3B, 15-16 
Mt 17, 9ª, 10-13 

 
Adviento: La Corona de 

Adviento  
 

Origen:  
 
La corona de adviento encuentra sus 
raíces en las costumbres pre-cristianas 

de los germanos (Alemania). Durante el 
frío y la oscuridad de diciembre, 
colectaban coronas de ramas verdes y 
encendían fuegos como señal de 
esperanza en la venida de la primavera. 
Pero la corona de adviento no 
representa una concesión al paganismo 
sino, al contrario, es un ejemplo de la 
cristianización de la cultura.  
Los cristianos supieron apreciar la 
enseñanza de Jesús: Juan 8,12: «Yo soy 
la luz del mundo; el que me siga no 
caminará en la oscuridad, sino que 
tendrá la luz de la vida.». La luz que 
prendemos en la oscuridad del invierno 
nos recuerda a Cristo que vence la 
oscuridad.  
 
La corona de adviento se hace con follaje 
verde sobre el que se insertan cuatro 
velas. Tres velas son violeta, una es rosa. 
El primer domingo de adviento 
encendemos la primera vela y cada 
domingo de adviento encendemos una 
vela mas hasta llegar a la Navidad. La 
vela rosa corresponde al tercer domingo 
y representa el gozo.  
 
La corona de adviento encierra varios 
simbolismos: 
 
La forma circular: El círculo no tiene 
principio ni fin. Es señal del amor de Dios 
que es eterno, sin principio y sin fin, y 
también de nuestro amor a Dios y al 
prójimo que nunca debe de terminar. 
 
Las ramas verdes: Verde es el color de 
esperanza y vida. Dios quiere que 
esperemos su gracia, el perdón de los 
pecados y la gloria eterna al final de 
nuestras vidas.  
 
Las cuatro velas: Nos hacen pensar en la 
obscuridad provocada por el pecado que 
ciega al hombre y lo aleja de Dios. 
Después de la primera caída del hombre, 
Dios fue dando poco a poco una 
esperanza de salvación que iluminó todo 
el universo como las velas la corona.  
 
El listón rojo: Representa nuestro amor a 
Dios y el amor de Dios que nos envuelve 
(Tomado de Aci prensa) 
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Los Sacramentos 

 
 
Reconciliación (Confesiones): Todos los Sábados 

a las 4:00pm o haciendo una cita con uno de los 
sacerdotes, ya sea llamando a la oficina o 
hablando con ellos directamente o antes de la 
Misa en Español. 

 
Unción de los Enfermos:  
   Para las personas que están gravemente 

enfermas, hospitalizadas o preparándose para 
una cirugía, al igual que las personas de edad 
avanzada un asilo para la tercera edad. Para 
administrar este Sacramento; Favor de llamar a 
la oficina de la parroquia para que uno de los 
sacerdotes administre la Unción de los 
enfermos. 

 
Cursillo Pre-Bautismal en español: Llamando a la 

oficina y planear una cita con el sacerdote.  

 

PARA TENER EN CUENTA… 
AÑO DE LA SAGRADA ESCRITURA  

A partir del otro mes de Septiembre 2017 hasta 

agosto del próximo año 2018 estaremos celebrando 

como comunidad hispana el Año de la Sagrada 

Escrituras.  A partir de Septiembre hasta Agosto una 

vez por mes tendremos un encuentro donde 

aprenderemos mucho de la palabra de Dios. Si usted 

está interesado por favor puede hablar con el padre 

Darwin Lastra al comienzo al final de la Misa. Cada 

persona que asista a las charlas se le entregara una 

Biblia.  

Talentos… 

Dios nos ha dado a cada uno de nosotros muchos 

talentos. Por lo tanto, hay que ponerlos al servicio, si 

usted es bueno en lectura puede unirse al grupo de 

lectores de nuestra parroquia; tendríamos una 

práctica; si está interesado por favor llamar al Padre 

Darwin al 973-377-4000 ext. 102 o ver antes o 

después de la Eucaristía.  

 

 

Faith Direct 

Con la llegada del Otoño, me gustaría invitarlos a 

unirse con Faith Direct, el programa de donaciones 

electrónicas de nuestra parroquia. Nuestras listas de 

que hacer pueden ser largas durante esta 

temporada, pero el programa de donaciones 

electrónicas les dará una cosa menos para recordar 

cada semana –no mas sobres para encontrar antes 

de ir a misa.  

Visite nuestra pagina web: www.faithdirect.net y use 

nuestro código de iglesia: NJ740.  

Gracias por su apoyo continuado de nuestra familia 

parroquial! 

Dios los bendiga,  

Fr. George Hundt  

Clases de Inglés 

Las clases de Inglés se han cancelado por la no 

asistencia de estudiantes. Con la ayuda de Dios, 

retornaremos en verano.   
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